
  
Brighton & Hove City Council
4th Floor Bartholomew House 
Bartholomew Square 
Brighton 
BN1 1JE

  

 
 
 
Russ Hunter 
. 

 
FOI Reference: 3766565

Direct Dial: 01273 295959
Email: foicasex@xxxx.xxxxhton-hove.gov.uk

Date: 17 May 2019
 
 
Your reference:request-575422-07f96d86@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
Dear Sir/Madam
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000
 
Please see our response to your Freedom of Information request.

I would like to request raw data showing the number of penalty charge 
notices (PCNs) issued as well as the revenue generated from these 
charges for the most recent year available.

 

The Parking Annual Reports hold a lot of information relating to parking data, 
they can be found on our website at: ( https://www.brighton-
hove.gov.uk/content/parking-and-travel/parking/parking-annual-reports).

The reports are completed annually, the 2017/18 can be found at the attached 
link - https://www.brighton-hove.gov.uk/sites/brighton-
hove.gov.uk/files/6511%20Parking%20Annual%20Report%202017_18.V4.pdf 

 

The information for the 2018/19 report is being correlated and will be published 
when completed.

 

The information regarding parking charge notices issued in the City can be 
found on page 34, the revenue can be found on page 41, there is information 
regarding bus lane PCN’s on page 17 of the 2017/18 report.

 
 
 
Please quote the reference number 3766565 in any future communications.
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If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to 
ask for an Internal Review. Internal Review requests should be submitted within 
two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original request, as 
per ICO Guidance https://ico.org.uk/your-data-matters/official-information/ and 
should be addressed to:
 
foicases@mail.brighton-hove.gov.uk
 
or by post to;
 
Information Governance Team 
Brighton & Hove City Council 
4th Floor, Bartholomew House 
Bartholomew Square 
Brighton 
BN1 1JE
 
 

If you are still dissatisfied with the Council’s response after the Internal Review 
you have a right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at:

The Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
Telephone: 01625 545 700 
Website: www.ico.gov.uk

 
We will now close your request as of this date.
 
 
Yours faithfully
 

 
  
Information Compliance Officer
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